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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

MINUTES 

 

February 23, 2015 

 

Board met in session at 8:30 a.m. in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Abbot Hall. 

Present (constituting a quorum): 

 

Jackie Belf-Becker, Chair 

Harry C. Christensen, Jr. 

Judith R. Jacobi 

James E. Nye   

 

John J. McGinn, Town Administrator 

 

POLLING LOCATIONS.  Robin Michaud, Town Clerk, appeared before the Board 

regarding voting at the Old Town House and recommended that Precinct 1 only be 

moved to the Old Town House.  Motion made and seconded to rescind the Boards vote 

on December 10, 2014 regarding Precinct 1 and 2 voting at the Old Town House.  All in 

favor.  Motion made and seconded, on recommendation from the Town Clerk, to approve 

the following polling locations: Precinct 1, Old Town House; Precincts 2 and 3 at the 

Masonic Lodge; Precincts 4, 5 and 6 at the Marblehead Community Center.  All in favor.    

   

Motion made and seconded to adjourn at 8:35 a.m.  All in favor. 

 

 

 

Kyle A. Wiley 

Administrative Aide 


